
             

            

                   

               

               

           

           

           

              

          

            

 

 

27th July 2022 

 
 
Planning Department  

South Dublin County Council  

County Hall 

Tallaght 

Dublin 24. 

D24 A3XC 

 

 

 

RE: Planning Compliance Submission in respect of conditions attached to grant of 

permission for Leixlip Water Treatment Plant Site, Cooldrinagh & Backwestonpark 

Lands, Leixlip, Co. Dublin. 

Register Reference: SD21A/0272 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Further to correspondence dated the 25th July 2022, I refer to the above planning 
permission issued by South Dublin County Council on 3rd March 2022.  It is Irish Water’s 
intention to commence the development and to discharge the requirements of 
Condition No. 6. 

In compliance with Condition No. 6 (Part 4) please find attached the Acoustic 
Verification Report (Noise Impact Assessment- Irish Water, Leixlip Water Treatment 
Plant, Co. Dublin) prepared by NVM. With regards to compliance with the remainder of 
Condition No. 6, please also find attached the Construction Environmental Management 
Plan, prepared by Ryan Hanley (4042 Leixlip CEMP Rev 7). 

Please note that this submission and our submission dated 25th July 2022 address all 
pre-commencement conditions as set out in the Grant of Planning. 

We trust that the enclosed will satisfactorily address the requirements of the condition. 
Given the nature of the project, we respectfully request that the compliance submission 
is dealt with at your earliest convenience in order to allow the project to proceed 
without delay.    

A hardcopy of all documents will be delivered to the Planning Department later today 
for the public file. 

 

 

 



Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.  

 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
 
Sinéad Carey  
 
Senior Project Manager - ECI Programme 
Irish Water 
 
Email: sicarey@water.ie  
Ph: 086 1085472  
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